
 
 

Advent Series:  
“Sing a New Song Unto the Lord!” 

 
Faith, Beauty, and Hope.    

From Hannah, St. Elizabeth, St. Simeon, to the Virgin Mary,  
the people of God have been singing of God's mercy  

and the hope we have in him.  
 

This Advent Fr. Jonathan Erdman will be  
leading a Bible Study on several passages of hope in scripture.  
For each passage, different musical settings of these ancient  

hymns of praise will also be studied. 

Please join us on the following Tuesday evenings: 
 

November 27th – December 18th (4 weeks) 
7:00pm to 8:30pm 

in the Hospitality Room. 

 
Please RSVP to Dawn Della Bella 

ddellabella@stmm.org or 690-2827 
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